
 

 

 

 

September 5, 2016 

 

Dear Village School Families, 

 

On behalf of the Village School Parent School Association, it is my pleasure to extend a warm welcome 

to all of the parents and students as the school year begins.  Please review the Welcome Back packet to 

learn more about the upcoming events for Village School families. 

The mission of the PSA is to raise funds to enhance the educational experience for Village School.  Last 

year due to the extraordinary volunteer efforts of the Village School families, the PSA was able to make 

a generous donation of 2 charging carts and 50 Chromebooks in the amount of $20,000.  The PSA also 

provided financial support for academic and enrichment activities for the students of Village School. 

The PSA volunteers have been working hard to get ready for the upcoming school year to make this year 

as successful as last year.  To further those efforts, we have prepared this Welcome Back package to 

alert families of some of the upcoming events that are being held this fall. 

To learn more about the PSA, please attend our first meeting on Tuesday, September 13th at 9:15 am in 

the New Gym.   

If you have any questions about the PSA, please feel free to email me at PSAPresident1@gmail.com. 

Have a wonderful school year! 

Best regards, 

 

Danielle Impreveduto, Village School PSA President 
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Executive Board Members 

President Danielle Impreveduto PSAPresident1@gmail.com 
 

VP of Communications   Michelle Piscopo PSACommunications@gmail.com 
 

VP of Fundraising Julieanne DeMattaeo PSAFundraising1@gmail.com 
 

VP of Fundraising Suzanne Serini PSAFundraising2@gmail.com 
 

VP of Membership Christine Bowden PSAMembership1@gmail.com 
 

Recording Secretary 
Corresponding Secretary 

Mandy Carri 
Meagan Solomon-Rodgers 

PSASecretary1@gmail.com 
PSASecretary2@gmail.com 
 
 

Treasurer 
Financial Officer 

Tiffany Gourlay 
Christine Bavaro 

PSATreasurer1@gmail.com 
PSATreasurer2@gmail.com 
 

 

Stay in touch with Village School’s PSA   
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The PSA is holding its Annual Teacher's Back to School 

Luncheon on Friday September 9th  
 
 

Your generous donations have always been such a big part of what makes 

our teacher's luncheons so successful. 
 

This year we are looking for donations of the following items: 
 
 
 

Drinks - Soda,  Iced Coffee, Vitamin Water 
 

Paper Plates, Plastic Cutlery 
 

 

 
 

 
If you are able to donate any of the above items, please email Christine 

Bowden at chriscus24@msn.com. Anything you donate can be dropped off 

in the front office by 10am Thursday morning marked 'Teachers Lunch' and 

is gratefully appreciated. 

 
 
 

Thank you so much for your generous contributions. 
 

 
 

 

 



 

  

 
YOUR GAMES 

WANTED! 

mailto:jplacca@hotmail.com


2016 Spirit Wear Sale 

It’s time for the whole family to show their school 
spirit!    
 
Hooded Sweatshirt      $25.00 
Personalized w/ name       $31.00 
Royal blue with white writing 
 

Tech Long Sleeve T-Shirt     $15.00 
Royal blue with white writing 
 

Long Sleeve T-Shirt      $15.00 
Royal blue with white writing 
 

Short Sleeve T-Shirt      $8.00 
Royal blue with white writing 
 

Car Magnet        $5.00 
 

Order at:   www.village.njinkshop.com 

All orders placed before 
October 1st will be 
delivered to your child’s 
classroom.   
 
After that, orders can be 
sent directly to your 
home for an incremental 
shipping fee.  

Send any questions to hjedgar@aol.com 



 

Village School PSA Spirit Wear PJ’s 

   Hornet PJ Set           Village Bee PJ Set 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Sizes: $25 

Small (5-6) 

Med (8-10) 

 Lg (12-14) 

Adult Sizes: $30 

 

 

Students Name ______________________________________ Grade/Teacher ____________________________________ 

Parent Email ______________________________________     

Holmdel Hornets Set: 

Sizes (qty):     YS________ YM_______  YL________   Adult     S_______  M_______  L_______  XL_______  XXL________ 

Village School Bee Set: 

Sizes (qty):     YS________ YM_______  YL________   Adult     S_______  M_______  L_______  XL_______  XXL________ 

 

Total $ Amt. Enclosed: __________________ 

 

 

Place your order today, 

Order Forms due no 

later: October 1st 

Please make checks payable to 

Village School PSA 

 

Sponsored by the Village School PSA 

Any questions, please 

contact Danielle 

Impreveduto @ 

PSAPresident1@gmail

.com 



 

 

 
VILLAGE SCHOOL STORE 

September 2016 

Once a month, the Village School PSA runs a school store for the students.         

The store sells pencils, erasers, folders, pencil sharpeners, bookmarks and other 

school related merchandise at prices ranging from $.25 to about $3.00.             

Also offered are the VERY useful “NOTE TO SCHOOL” pads at $2.00 each.            

The store is open during lunch for the first, second, and third grades one Thursday 

per month.  Parent volunteers staff the store and all profits go to the PSA for use 

in supporting Village School.  We could not offer this fun and convenient 

experience for our children without your help.   

Volunteers Needed 

If you are available to help sell at the school store on any of the dates listed below 

(always held on a Thursday), please email me with your name and phone number: 

9/22, 10/20, 11/17, 1/19, 2/16, 3/16, 4/20, 5/18 & Kindergarten Only on 6/1 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments                              

and thank you in advance for your support 

Vanessa Granata / PSASchoolStore1@gmail.com /732.241.8829  
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Baskets, Baskets, Baskets 

Village School PSA  

15th Annual Ladies Night Out 

Basket Form 

Due Date: Oct 3, 2016 

 

Ladies Night Out is Village School’s biggest fundraiser and greatest opportunity to raise 

money for the school.  Our goal is to raffle Auction Baskets with a minimum value of $50.00 

and Grand Prize Baskets with a minimum of $200.00.  There are many ways in which you 

can help.  One way is to get some friends together and donate a group basket, a bus stop 

basket, class basket, etc.  If you would rather, you can make a monetary donation and we 

will create a basket in your name.  Gift certificates in any amount are welcome.  We would 

also accept any brand new filler items, wine, empty baskets, or wired ribbon. 

  

If you would like to donate a gift basket or grand prize item, please send in the form below 

in an envelope marked: 

“LNO/ Baskets Attn: Suzanne Serini”. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Suzanne Serini 

973-342-8165 

psafundraising2@gmail.com 

Julieanne DeMatteo 

917-478-9538 

psafundraising1@gmail.com 

 

Yes, I would like to donate an Auction Basket or Grand Prize Item! 

Name & Phone_________________________________________________________ 

Auction Gift Basket/Item__________________________________________________ 

Grand Prize Item________________________________________________________ 

Please accept my monetary donation to create or enhance a basket $________________ 

 

This event is sponsored by the Village School PSA 



 

PSA Welcome Back Family Fall Festival  

Join your friends and family for our welcome back to school festival! We will 

dance with music by IncredibleSoundz and have Fall fun activities including 

MUMMY WRAPPING with Mr. Schillaci and Mrs. Vierschilling. With your family 

admission your child will pick a pumpkin and enjoy donuts, apples or popcorn! 

 

Date: Friday, September 23, 2016 (rain or shine) 

Time: 4:30pm to 7:00pm (5:15pm mummy wrapping) 

Location: Village School- right side of school 

Pre-Registration Family Admission- $12 (must register by 9/21)  

Day of Event Admission - $15 
Show your Village pride & wear your Holmdel Blue & White! 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please pay online at www.holmdelparents.org or enclose your $12 cash with this form in an 

envelope marked PSA Welcome Back. 

Last Name: ______________________ Email Address: ___________________________ 

 Child’s Name (Siblings too please!)   Teacher/Grade Level 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO SETUP ON FRI, SEPT. 23rd AT 9:30AM & CLEAN UP AT 7:00PM. 

THE CLASS WITH THE MOST VOLUNTEERS WINS A Philly Pretzel Party! SIGN UP TODAY! 

Questions? Want to Volunteer? Contact Julieann DeMatteo at PSAFundraising1@gmail.com 

 

This event is sponsored by the Village School PSA.  

http://www.holmdelparents.org/


 

 

 

Fall Festival Jack-o-Lantern Contest 
Make a Jack-o-Lantern for the Fall Festival Pumpkin Garden 

Prizes will be awarded for the “Most Classic”, 

“Most Creative” and “Silliest” Jack-o-Lantern 
 

Criteria: 

Carve, Decorate or Paint your pumpkin.   
Place a card with your phone number and child(ren)’s name(s) & grade(s) 
on the back of your pumpkin 
 

 

 

When & Where: 

Drop-off pumpkin Friday September 23rd between 9:30 am and 10:00 am 
OR on 2:30 and 3:00 pm at Village School Door 29 
 
The children at the festival will vote for the winners!  Jack-o-Lanterns can 
be taken home after 7pm the day of festival or will be discarded. 

 
Please contact Danielle at PSApresident1@gmail.com with any questions 

 

 

 

This event is sponsored by the Village School PSA. 
 

 



What is ShopRite for My School? 
ShopRite For My School is a program ShopRite has developed with the goal of 
contributing up to $1 million of funds to local schools. These funds will be 
delivered via eBoxTops™ offers throughout the school year (8/2/15–7/31/16). 
 
Go To shopriteformyschool.com and enter your shopper card and choose 
Village School.   
 
When you buy participating products, Village School will be automatically 
credited with your ShopRite For My School earnings and there is nothing that 
you will need to turn in! 
 
(E-box tops from this contest cannot be counted towards our Box Tops for Education Contests) 

Another Easy Way to earn FREE money for 
Village school…Shoprite For My School 

Contact Janice Petretti with any questions: PSAboxtops1@gmail.com 



Clip and submit Box Tops to help Village school!!! 
 

 Every Box Tops clipped is worth 10¢ and quickly adds up to money that 
helps our school buy things it needs.  

 
Simply look for pink Box Tops on products, clip them, put them on a 

collection sheet give them to your child’s teacher.  
(see collection sheet for more details and instructions) 

 
The class in each grade that submits the most box tops each month will 

win the traveling trophy to keep in their classroom for the month 
 

The class in each grade that submits the most box tops for the year will 
win a pizza party! 

 

For more information on the Box Tops for Education program, 
 including a list of participating products, visit www.btfe.com. 

Contact Janice Petretti with any questions: PSAboxtops1@gmail.com 



Village School Box Top Collection Sheet 
Start clipping Box Tops today to help Village school! Every Box Top clipped is worth 

10¢ and quickly adds up to money for our school! 
	
  

Child’s Name ____________________ 
 

Grade/Teacher ____________________ 
	
  

Please Remember! 
•  No expired Box Tops 

•  At least one of the expiration dates  must remain 
intact and the box top must be mostly whole 

•  Bonus Box Tops should be sent in separately with 
name and teacher/grade on the envelope or baggie 

Collect pink Box Tops from 
participating products 
 
 
Glue or tape 25 non-expired Box 
Tops to this sheet 
(print more copies at holmdelparents.org or pick 
them up at the main office at school) 
 
 
Fill Out your child’s name, teacher 
and grade on sheet 
 
 

Send in your collections sheets each month 
 
Win the traveling trophy for your child’s class each month 
The class in each grade that sends in the most by the end of 
the year wins a pizza party!  

Any questions? E-mail Janice Petretti – PSAboxtops1@gmail.com  This fundraiser is not endorsed by the Holmdel Twp Board of Education 
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